
 

 

 

     
     

  

    

 

  
     

    
     

    

  

    

     
   

     
   

         
  

   
 

 

   
 

WALL TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

P.O. Box 1199 • 18th Avenue 
Wall, NJ  07719 

TEL: 732-556-2006Dr. Tracy Handerhan 

Superintendent of Schools 

December 12, 2022 

Dear WTPS Family, 

We are hours away from polls opening Tuesday, when Wall Township voters can make their voices 

heard. Together voters will decide whether or not key improvements will be made across all schools 

with the benefits that come from bond funding. 

The WTPS Board of Education worked hard to formulate a plan where the most critical needs have been 

strategically packaged into two ballot questions. 

If passed: 

● Question 1 will have no impact on the current property tax rate and addresses essential 

FAX: 732-556-2101 

improvements such as roof replacements, HVAC upgrades, and more. 
● Question 2, on the same ballot, will have an increase of $5/month for a home assessed at the 

average in Wall Township. This question includes other important projects, including additional 
improvements to our schools and Wall High School’s athletic facilities. 

We strongly encourage the community to get out and vote on Tuesday. Your participation matters! 

Make sure to know when, where, and how to vote on Tuesday, December 13: 

● To vote in person: Polls will be open from 6 AM to 8 PM at the sites listed here. 
● To vote by mail: If you received a Vote By Mail ballot, it must be postmarked before or on 

December 13 to count. You can also hand-deliver your ballot to the Monmouth County Board of 
Elections. Ballots will not be accepted at in-person polling locations. 

● If you are told you cannot vote for any reason, request a provisional ballot. A provisional ballot 
allows your vote to be counted once the mailed ballots are processed and your voter eligibility is 

double-checked and confirmed. 

When results are available, they will be posted to our referendum website 

(wallpublicschools.org/vision) and our social media platforms (Facebook, Twitter and Instagram). 

Please stay informed and remember to cast your vote on Tuesday! 

ONE VISION, OUR FUTURE. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy R. Handerhan, D. Litt. 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.wallpublicschools.org/cms/lib/NJ50010904/Centricity/Domain/158/WTPS%20Voting%20Locations.pdf
https://www.wallpublicschools.org/vision
https://www.facebook.com/WallTwpSchools
https://twitter.com/WallTwpSchools
https://instagram.com/walltwp_schools

